
Mike J. Molina

From: Anne Leung-Stevens <leungstevens@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 10:22 PM
To: Kefly King: Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director GET-i

Aloha Council Chair, GET Chair and GET Vice-Chair:

ofthe confirmation of Michelle McLean as Plannin Directo r,

We (Laurence and Anne Leung- Stevens) have been residents of Maui since 2008 at the address stated below. I met
Michelle McLean 5 years ago. I am most impressed with her tenacity and gamesmanship in sports and her
communication skills with others. She is always prompt/responsive, professional and courteous, careful in decision
making and delivers on her commitments. These are great qualities for a Planning Director.

I truly support Michelle McLean’s appointment as Planning Director for AICP.

Regards,

Anne Leung-Stevens
7155 Makena Road
Kihei, HI 96753
808-875-4488
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